
Sustainability Budget 

The Sustainability Team are supported with an allocated budget that covers both the implementation 
of the sustainability initiatives and the resourcing of the staff team. The financial budget sits within 
the Estates Directorate. 

Over the academic year 2021 – 2022, the University has committed to investing £1 million in 
sustainability and carbon reduction, funded by grants from Salix and University funding.  This includes 
investment in the creation of a new Sustainability team within the Estates Directorate, funding for a 
range of carbon reduction, sustainable travel, engagement and biodiversity initiatives. 

Sustainability is embedded within one of the key Strategic Priorities 'Social and Civic Responsibility 
and Economic Prosperity', which include a commitment to embrace the Sustainable Development 
Goals across our University activities and a commitment to transition to a carbon neutral society. 


